MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL , HARIDWAR


Dear Parents, (Nur to Sr.KG Only) 
Greetings from MLZS family on occasion of Holi 
This is to inform you that school will remain closed from 01 (Thurs.)  March 2018 to 03 March (Sat) 2018 on account of Holi. Regular school from 5th March (Mon) 2018.
SMS sent today at 3:26 PM.






